UNIVERSAL TESTING LABORATORIES, INC.

579 Pompton Avenue, P.O. Box 320, Cedar Grove, N.J. 07009

February 29, 19&8

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attn: Mr. Jack Davis

Dear Mr. Davis:

This letter is to update the letter that Mr. Guenter Engl, wrcte
to you dated January 7th, 1988. Due to delays we will not be
relocating our facilities to the Cedar Knolls area, until
sometime in April.

As mentioned in the previous 1letter we will be sending in a
amendment to our license at that time.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please
contact me at (201) 239-9090.

Best regards,

UNIVERSAL TESTING LABORATORIES, INC.

Willoyy 77 bigll

William McKnight
Radiation Protection Supervisor
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